Route 1, Box 110
Kimberly, Idaho 83341

August 17, 1973

Dr. Jerome Jacobson

The City College

Dept. of Anthropology

City University of New York
New Yurk,‘N.Y. 10031

Dear Jerome:

I am sorry that I did not have a formal paper at the meeting
at Sah Francisco. The paper was delivered by my assistant, William
Statham and we did not make copies. It was just a series of nbtes
pertaining to various polyhedral core types rather than a merger

~of all Mesoamerican cores. If Bill can supply you with a copy, I

S

~ sure he will send it to you. I am enclosing herewith two *Tebiwa"

articles which you may find of interest.

Jerome, since you have had continued interest in lithic studies
I would like to suggest that you contact Are Tsirk, 425 E, 79th St.,
New York, N.Y 10021, He attended the lithic field school this
summer and I feel that he has much to offer in this field., He is a

very competent lithic technologist and I think you will have much in

’ common.

I thank you for your interest and hope it continues. e need
more in this field. It was good to hear from you again.

Best regards,

Don E.Crabtree

encl.
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